

Department of Energy

Oak Ridge Operations Office P.O. Box 2001 Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831-

April 29, 1998

Mr. William M. Pardue, Chair Oak Ridge Reservation Environmental Management Site Specific Advisory Board P.O. Box 2001, Mail Stop EM-90 Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831

Dear Mr. Pardue:

ACCURACY IN DESCRIBING THE RELATIONSHIPS AMONG THE OAK RIDGE RESERVATION, THE CITY OF OAK RIDGE, AND THE SURROUNDING POPULATED AREA

We have advised all the Department of Energy (DOE) Oak Ridge programs of your request to make proper references to the City of Oak Ridge boundaries and populations near the reservation on future DOE Maps. Additionally, all contractor and subcontractor organizations will be provided with copies of your recommendation. Enclosed is a copy of correspondence documenting this effort.

If you have any question or need further clarification, please contact Marianne Heiskell at 576-0314.

Sincerely,

Rodney R. Nelson Assistant Manager

for Environmental Management

Enclosure

cc: ORREMSSAB Members John Owsley, TDEC

Distributed 5/1/98



Department of Energy

Oak Ridge Operations Office P.O. Box 2001 Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831—

April 29, 1998

Mr. Joseph F. Nemec President and General Manager Bechtel Jacobs Company LLC P.O. Box 4699 Building 1225, Mail Stop 7294 Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831-4699

Dear Mr. Nemec:

REFERENCES TO THE CITY OF OAK RIDGE BOUNDARIES AND DESIGNATION OF POPULATIONS ON THE DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY MAPS

Enclosed is communication from the Oak Ridge Reservation Environmental Management Site Specific Advisory Board which requests that the City of Oak Ridge boundaries and populations near the reservation be properly represented on maps created by the Department of Energy. Please share this information with your staffs who might be involved in the creation of maps of the Oak Ridge Reservation. Additionally, this request should be shared with any subcontractor organizations involved in these type activities.

Contact Marianne Heiskell at 576-0314 if clarification or additional information is desired.

Rodney R. Nelson

Assistant Manager

for Environmental Management

Enclosure

Department of Energy

Oak Ridge Operations Office

memorandum

DATE: April 17, 1998

REPLY TO

ATTN OF: EM-90: Heiskell

SUBJECT: REFERENCES TO THE CITY OF OAK RIDGE BOUNDARIES AND DESIGNATION OF

POPULATIONS ON THE DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY MAPS

To: George Benedict, Assistant Manager, Construction and Engineering, CE-50

Dan Wilken, Administration, Office of Assistant Manager, AD-40 Jennifer Fowler, Chief Counsel, Office of Chief Counsel, CC-10

Robert Dempsey, Assistant Manager, Defense Programs, DP-80

E. G. Cumesty, Assistant Manager, Laboratories, ER-10

Robert Poe, Assistant Manager, Environment, Safety and Quality, SE-30

Robert Brown, Assets Manager, M-7

Attached is communication from the Oak Ridge Reservation Environmental Management Site Specific Advisory Board which requests that the City of Oak Ridge boundaries and populations near the reservation be properly represented on maps created by the Department of Energy. Please share this information with your staffs who might be involved in the creation of maps of the Oak Ridge Reservation. Additionally, this request should be shared with any contractor or other organizations involved in these type activities.

Contact Marianne Heiskell at 576-0314 if clarification or additional information is desired.

Rodney R. Nelson Assistant Manager

for Environmental Management

Attachment